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It's almost ready! 
by Hana Rosen-Westhafer 

 

The renovated lower nursery. 

There are also wheel chair accessible parking 
pads with access to both the upper and lower 
nurseries. 

 

The newly renovated kitchen. 

installed soon for summer days. 
Speaking of summer, our pool will 
be open and ready for use, too!  
 

 
 
We have submitted our 
application for licensure, and we 
anticipate opening the program 
very soon.  
 
We hope you can make it to see 
the renovations in person at our 
Open House on April 9, 2015 
from 10:00-4:00. 
 
If you would like to make a 
referral, please call 717-221-8004  
or visit our website, 
www.hempfieldpa.com 
for a referral packet. 
 
Happy Spring from Red Tomato Farm!  

The arrival of spring brings happy 
news from Red Tomato Farm. All of 
our heaviest construction is 
complete! In our upper nursery, two 
ADA compliant bathrooms were 
added, walls removed, and a 
beautiful kitchen installed. A fresh 
coat of paint and new flooring make 
the renovated space almost 
unrecognizable.  

 
Our lower nursery (formerly the 
kennel) had a drastic transformation 
as well. All external doors are  
equipped with screens so we can 
catch some of the nice breeze in the 
summer that flows across the 
property. Ceiling fans will be  
 


